Ty Llywelyn
Trefriw
LL27 OJH

13" May 2022

Dear Chair,

We write as Chairperson and Treasurer of the newly established Trefriw Film Club —a
non-profit organisation which aims to run no-charge community cinema events monthly for
residents of and visitors to the village.

We would like to request a donation of £300 from Trefriw Community Council to support the
establishment of the organisation by funding the first year of the ‘umbrella’ licence for film
screening from MPLC (Motion Picture Licence Company), and to cover the hire and
electricity costs of the first quarter of screenings in Trefriw Village Hall. We hope to begin
screenings in July.

It is our intention that, through voluntary donations from attendees and fund-raising events,
Trefriw Film Club will become self-supporting, but are reliant on initial donations to establish
ourselves within the community and to build regular support for the club.

With many thanks in anticipation,
Stuart Kelly (Chairperson TFC)

&
Lorin Davies (Treasurer TFC)



